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March 25, 2020 

 

Dear California Animal Nutrition Conference Attendees and Sponsors, 

We are currently experiencing some of the most trying times, the likes of which 

most of us have never seen before.   

 

The California Animal Nutrition Conference (CANC) Steering Committee has 

made the difficult decision to cancel the 2020 California Animal Nutrition 

Conference. The CANC Steering Committee strongly believes it is the right 

decision.   

 

Further, canceling this year’s CANC is consistent with current local, state and 

national recommendations/policies.   

 

If you have already paid your sponsorship, first of all, thank you for your 

contribution. CANC is recognized as one of the premier animal nutrition 

conferences in the United States. The quality of the speakers and timely topics 

are a direct result of the strong financial support from members of our industry. 

If you would like your sponsorship money returned we will refund your money.  

If you would like us to credit your sponsorship toward the 2021 CANC, we are 

happy to do that as well. Please let Ann Quinn know how you would like us to 

process your sponsorship ann@agamsi.com. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at next year’s conference and wish you and 

your families good health and safety. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jennifer Heguy 

CANC Chair  
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